
From: Phil Crier 
To: James Parry 
Sent: 7th November 2023, 15.30 
 
Dear Mr Parry 

 
I refer to the proposed conditions in relation to the above premises in respect of the 
Premises Licence Review proceedings. 
 
Please find attached AMG's Proposed Revised Conditions for your consideration.  I 
have adopted the amended version you sent over to me on 18th October 2023 and, 
as discussed at our meeting on 19th October, I have added a comments section 
where relevant to explain why AMG is seeking revised wording of any specific 
proposed condition.  All my additions (Comments and AMG Proposed Revisions) are 
highlighted in blue. 
 
I have also attached an amended version of the Event Risk Assessment Example 
(Appendix A to the EMP documentation) so that it matches the event risk 
assessment previously submitted as part of the Improvement Notice Compliance 
documents by Abigail Miller. 
 
I look forward to your response when you have the opportunity to consider our 
proposed revisions to the conditions and please let me know if you have any queries. 
My clients would be happy to attend a further meeting before the 11th December 
Hearing to discuss the matter in further detail. 
 
May I also ask if you have any further queries or comments in relation to the EMP 
documentation sent to you on 5th October and 16th October and my email response 
on 19th October to queries raised by officers. 
 
I await hearing from you. 
 
Regards 
 
Phil Crier 
PBC Licensing Solicitors 
Compton House 
79 New Road, Ascot 
Berkshire SL5 8PZ 
 
Email: Phil.Crier@pbclicensing.co.uk 
Tel: 01344 566764 
Mob: 07899 065264 
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